MEMORANDUM

TO; Mayor and City Council

FROM: Roberta Likens, Finance Director
SUBJECT:  2024-25 BUDGET HEARING
DATE: June 14, 2024

Background

The City of Cottage Grove Budget Committee has met and approved the 2024-25 Budget.
This public hearing is a requirement of Oregon Revised Statutes and must be held prior to
the City Council adopting the budget resolution. The purpose of the hearing is to receive
comments from the public regarding how the City spends its money.

The Budget Committee did not make modifications to the proposed budget.
Recommendation

It is staff’s recommendation that the Council hold the public hearing on the 2024-25
Budget and consider making changes as requested or deemed appropriate that are allowed
lawfully by Oregon Budget Law.

Cost

No cost.
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Michael Sauerwein, City Manager Roberta Likens, Finance Director




